
Blundell Elementary School
Bobcat WagBobcat Wag

Feb.20-24Feb.20-24

Monday, Feb. 20Monday, Feb. 20

Tuesday, Feb. 21Tuesday, Feb. 21

Wednesday, Feb. 22Wednesday, Feb. 22

Thursday, Feb. 23Thursday, Feb. 23

Friday, Feb. 24Friday, Feb. 24

Upcoming dates...Upcoming dates...

Family Day Holiday
School Closed

Coed basketball
game @
Blundell

Monday, Feb. 27-Boys basketball vs McKay
Tuesday, Feb. 28-Girls basketball vs Blair
Wednesday, March 1--
Thursday, March 2-
Friday, March 3--PAC Hot Lunch--Pizza




PINK SHIRT DAY
Wear pink to show our support for anti-bullying

Boy's basketball @ Ferris

Girls basketball @ Blair

PAC Hot
Lunch
Sushi



Construction will begin on the  pipeline update  on Minler
Road.  Where possible please DO NOT use Minler Road as
traffic will be very slow moving.  Please use Blundell Road

to access Richmond Baptist parking lot. Exta time and
patience may be needed if using Minler Road.  

RICHMOND BAPTISTRICHMOND BAPTIST
PARKING LOTPARKING LOT

Park 
here

BLUNDELL
CARNIVAL

Blundell will be hosting its own carnival with games
made exclusively with cardboard, glue and some other

surprises--designed and built by our students.  Mark
Wednesday, March 8 and Thursday, March 9 on your

calendar! As part of our innvvation grant for our
library, Ms. Chan and Ms. Rekhi have organized the

carnival. With support of all of our staff, students will
have an opportuntiy to showcase their creations and

to play the many other games. 


 

VOLUNTEERS--if you are able to help put together
some items or are available on one of the days to help
with prize distribution or supervision, please contact

Ms. Rooney via email at jrooney@sd38.bc.ca

Check out this video titled Cain's Arcade to see the
inspiration.  

INSPIRED BY...INSPIRED BY...

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=faIFNkdq96U&ab_channel=NirvanMullick


Please stop by the table just outside the office to
take a look at all the items below.  If an item is

yours, please come and claim it--all items will be
donated on Friday, March 10th!

Bob the Bobcat was spotted recently around town.


